
 
March 26, 2025 
 

To,  
BSE Limited  
The Corporate Relationship Department  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
2nd Floor, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001  
Script Code: 520155 
 
Subject: Intimation of Closure of trading window  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
This is to inform you that pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as 
amended from time to time and pursuant to the Company's Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and 
Report Trading by Designated Persons, the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the 
Company will remain closed for all Insiders / Designated Persons and their immediate relatives from 
April 01, 2025 till 48 (Forty Eight) hours after the declaration of the Audited Financial Results by the 
Company for the quarter and year ending on March 31, 2025 (“said results”).  
 
The date of Board Meeting of the Company for consideration and declaration of the said results will be 
intimated in due course. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking You.  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For Starlog Enterprises Limited 
 
 
Edwina Dsouza  
Wholetime Director 
DIN: 09532802 
 
 
 


